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Subject: Cedar City Airport Construction,  Cedar City Airtanker Base Reopening and St. George 
Airtanker Base Closure 

Area of Concern: Flight Operations 

Distribution: All Aviation Users 

Discussion: The following information pertains to the Cedar City, Utah airport, Cedar City Airtanker Base, and the 
St. George, Utah Airtanker Base. 

Cedar City (KCDC) 

Runways 2/20 and 8/26 will be closed on Friday, July 17th at 6am. The runways will be closed to complete 
the asphalt markings, safety area grading, asphalt cleaning, light checks and the FAA Instrument flight check 
for the new construction. The airport management  anticipates the reopening of Runway 2/20 on July 
19th at midnight, if not sooner. A date has not been set for the reopening of Runway 8/26. Asphalt 
grooving of Runway 2/20 will occur during the month of August. Please check the Cedar City NOTAMs for 
updated information. 

The Cedar City Airtanker Base is scheduled to open for fixed-wing operations on July 20th.  Notification 
of the Cedar City Airtanker Base opening will be distributed through the dispatch center network as well as 
an email notification to the greater Interagency Aviation Management and Airtanker Base community on the 
day of reopening. 

St. George Airtanker Base 

The St. George Airtanker Base is scheduled to close at the end of the shift on July 19th 

For additional information, contact: 

Glenn Dietz, BLM-UT-Color Country District Manager, (435) 590-4686, gdietz@blm.gov 

Color Country Dispatch Center, (435) 865-4600, utcdc@firenet.gov  

Cedar City ATB Frequency 124.375 

/s/ Keith Raley 
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